
FINANCE COMMITTEE REPORT    OCTOBER – 2023 
 
Welcome new Board members.  I look forward to serving as your 
finance chair for another term.  It was great to meet ya’ll in 
Orlando. 
 
Finance team has been selected and awaiting approval by BOD 
at our October 2023 meeting.  We will also begin to work on next 
year’s budget.  Printed budget request forms will be available; an 
Excel version will be available to submit via email as well. 
 
A few things to make note of; the prior BOD approved a slight 
increase in per diem, now paying $50.00 per day.  The IRS 
announced standard mileage rates will be at 65.5 cents per mile 
as on 7/1/23.  2024 rates should be announced in December.  
 
Overall finances are looking good, everyone has done well trying 
to stay within budget.  Thank you all for your participation. 
 
Regards, 
 
Susan Price 
AVVA National Finance 


